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LETTER DATED 12 NOVEMBER 1993 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 8 November 1993
(S/26730) concerning the appointment of a Special Representative to lead the
United Nations Assistance Mission for Rwanda (UNAMIR) has been brought to the
attention of the members of the Council. They take note of the information
contained in your letter.

(Signed ) José Luis JESUS
President of the Security Council
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